


 

ALEXANDER BLACK HOUSE 

Many exciting developments are taking place in Blacksburg just now – new technology businesses are coming to Main Street; Tech’s new Performing 

Arts Center is under construction, and the Alexander Black House is on its way to becoming a museum and cultural center in the heart of town. The 

one-of-a-kind Victorian manse embodies not just our heritage, but our future . . . It will have a catering kitchen, meeting rooms and events space for 

the entire community to enjoy.  One day soon, the house will serve again  as the town’s “living room” – much as it did during Alexander Black’s own 

lifetime. 

  

We are looking for people who can host small gatherings of neighbors and friends in their homes. Our purpose is to share exhibits and other materials 

describing progress to date in bringing the Black House back to life.  If you are willing to provide refreshments at a time and day of your choosing, our 

community organizers will provide a speaker and multimedia educational materials.  A 15 to 20 minute program has been prepared that will describe 

the Black House  

restoration initiative and also solicit support for the effort. It promises to be a fun way to spread the good news about the Black House – and a 

productive way to gather with people you enjoy. 

  

Please contact Leslie Hager-Smith to schedule an Alexander Black House party: lhagersmith@blacksburg.gov or 961-0698. 
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